Extract from the 599th Licensing Meeting of the Agency was held on 17 November 2009,
in Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co Wexford.

6. Report on Re-Opened Oral Hearing — Fingal County Council W0231-01

The Directors considered the report on the re-opened oral hearing with regard to a waste
licence application by Fingal County Council, Register of Licence No. W0231-01. The
re-opened oral hearing was held at the Bracken Court Hotel, Ballbriggan, Co Dublin.
The oral hearing commenced on the 27th April 2009 and concluded on the 29th April
2009. Following discussion the Directors considered the report on the re-opened oral
hearing to be incomplete as it did not contain a recommendation for grant or refusal of
the waste licence, as required under Section 44(3) of the Waste Management Act, and
directed the Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use to write to the Chair of the
oral hearing seeking a recommendation. The Directors deferred further consideration of
the matter pending receipt of the completed report.




